Round Table Executive Board Meeting
June 11, 2007

The Great Exchange

The luncheon meeting to recognize outgoing and welcome incoming Executive Board members was held at the Harrington House.
Judy Maggard, President - called the meeting to order and offered the blessing.
Announcements were made regarding upcoming deadlines and events.  July 2 is the deadline for dues to be paid in order for members to be listed in the yearbook.  A luncheon for new officers and committee chairs will be held July 10 at the home of Judy Maggard.  July 16 is the deadline for yearbook information to Ali Abercrombie which should include the names of committee members, program information and quote.  Committee chairs were asked to make sure that all members on their respective committees have paid their dues.  Dates for upcoming executive board meetings were announced as follows: August 30, 2007; October 10, 2007; January 15, 2008 and April 8, 2008.
Following announcements, the outgoing officers offered hints and suggestions to new officers.

The meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m. with the traditional passing of notebooks.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Pack, Recording Secretary
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